
May 2019 Newsletter 
Hello families of Countryside Child Care. We have a few reminders as we enter the 
month of May: 

*Friday May 3rd is picture day!! Please return the picture forms found in your child’s 
folder to the office beforehand J     

* “Muffins with Mom” will be on Thursday, May 9th.  Moms, please stick around and 
enjoy a muffin with your child at drop off!!♡ 

*The center will be closed on Monday May 27th in observance of Memorial Day. 

 

In the infant room, the babies will be doing lots of cute projects, reading stories, doing 
tummy time, sitting and playing with their friends and getting lots of fresh air!  

In the infant/toddler room, the children will be creating lots of projects focusing on the 
themes Mother’s Day, Mexico, Flowers/How things grow, and Nutrition. They will have 
fun “building a taco” and making super cute Mother’s Day gifts. 

In the toddler/preschool room, the children will be working on lots of projects focusing 
on the themes Mother’s Day, Mexico, Flowers/How things grow, and Nutrition. Their 
portfolio work will consist of the letters X Y Z, color orange, skill cutting and number 9. 
They will be using their fine motor skills when making a handprint flower garden as well 
as bingo dobbing maracas. 

In the preschool room, the class will be doing lots of projects and activities focusing on 
the themes Mother’s Day, Mexico, Flowers/How things grow, and Nutrition. Their 
portfolio work will consist of the letters X Y Z, color orange, skill cutting and number 9. 
They will have lots of fun making tissue paper flowers and handprint cacti!! 

In the pre-k classroom, the class will continue to work on their name writing skills, 
spelling their names out loud, writing and spelling short words and simple addition. The 
class will be doing lots of projects and activities focusing on the themes Mother’s Day, 
Mexico, Flowers/How things grow, and Nutrition. Their portfolio work will consist of 
the letters X Y Z, color orange, skill cutting and number 9. The children will have fun 
learning all about how plants grow, doing garden addition and counting flower petals!! 

 

If you have any questions feel free to speak with us, 

Erin & Bonnie 

 


